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As part of the proposals within the emerging WaterSpace Study (www.waterspacebath.org.uk), B&NES Council is seeking to improve existing mooring provision. There are very few short stay few visitor moorings on the River Avon within the Bath & North East Somerset area. 
B&NES Council is the riparian owner for this stretch of river bank at Mead Lane, an established mooring location. It is a popular location for mooring due to its open views of the Cotswolds Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty, proximity to local services (including water, sewage pump-out and fuel at the nearby Marina at Keynsham and Saltford) and good transport links.  However, the terms and duration of the moorings at this location were unclear and boaters and local residents alike have asked for the arrangements to be clarified.
In December 2016, B&NES Council implemented a mooring trial, which is due to run until 1st October 2017.  The trial comprises both of 48 hour and 14 day mooring durations, marked out by new mooring information posts in a style similar to those used by the Canal & Rivers Trust.  New road markings have also been applied along Mead Lane to discourage parking opposite residential and business gateways. A new River Avon Trail board including, mooring guidance has also been installed.
We would like your help in monitoring the performance of the trial and welcome any suggestions for improvements.  Comments will be reviewed on a monthly basis throughout the trial period.  Please use the box below to send us your feedback.  
Please email this form to riveravon@bathnes.gov.uk or post to WaterSpace Project, Environment & Design Team, Bath & North East Somerset Council, Lewis House, Bath, BA1 1 JG.
MPlease provide your comments on the Mead Lane Mooring trial below:











Please provide your contact details here if you would like us to keep in touch with you about the mooring trial:

